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Friday 9th September 2022 

     Year 5 and 6 Newsletter 

What have we been 

learning? 

Year 5 
Welcome back to the start of a 
new school year! This week we 
have been familiarising ourselves 
with our new surroundings and 
settling into Year 5. We are 
already immersed in our new 
text ‘Macbeth’ and have been 
using our writing and reading 
skills to describe characters and 
think about inference. 
 

Year 6 
A big Welcome back to all Year 6 
pupils! It has been so nice seeing 
familiar faces. This week we have 
been getting to know Year 6 
expectations and some of the 
things we will be getting up to, in 
what is a very important year. 
We have already dived into our 
English topic- setting description.  

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Celebration Zone 

STARS OF THE WEEK! 

  

 
 

 

 

 

House Points 

Seacole 
305 

Shakespeare 
351 

Bannister 
251 

Pankhurst 
259 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Don’t forget… 
PE kits to be in school 
Water bottles and uniform to be named 

Meet the Teacher 
Year 5: Wednesday 14th September at 2.40pm 

Year 6: Thursday 22nd September at 2.40pm 

 

We hope you all had an amazing 

Summer break and welcome all of 

our pupils and parents back to a 

new academic year. 

 

Writer of the Week 
 

Owl – Chukwunwike  Robin – Amelia 

Woodpecker – Sharon Kingfisher – Precious 

 

 
 

Thought for the week… 

Be kind whenever possible, it is 

always possible! 

 

Woodpecker 
Class 

Rion 
Owl 

Helping at Home 

• Reading at least 3 times per week – adult to sign and 
date reading record. 

• Times Tables practice. 
 

 

 

 

Kingfisher 
   Class 

Zane 
Robin 

 

 


